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Decision:  Follow Up Contract for Extension of Bechtel Staff for Project Closeout 

At its meeting on February 15, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorize the CEO to enter into a new contract with Bechtel with an upset limited
of $3,000,000 plus applicable HST for a 6 month term with the option to extend commencing
on April 1, 2018.


